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Think Pink!
There are a lot of great activities going on for the 
month of February like Jumprope for Heart!

The students did an excellent job with their Paul 
Klee themed projects. We learned a lot about the 
artist’s life, artistic style, and his use of shape in 
color that appeared throughout his body of work. 

Check out these great projects!--------------------->

So far we have explored art from Russia, Mexico, 
America, and Germany. Our next stop will be the 
art and culture of India. 

The students will observe traditional patterns, 
symbols, and designs found in traditional Indian 
culture such as the Paisley and Rangoli. 

It is our goal that these will be finished and ready 
to hang at next month’s Waves of Pride!

Waves of Pride will be hosted at the High School on 
Tuesday March 13th.  

All k-4 artwork will be displayed in the small gym. 
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